
Roadway Safety

PEDESTRIAN-SAFE SIDEWALKS

PROBLEM
Business Highway 98 is a highly traveled 
collection corridor for adjacent residential 
neighborhoods and is used by students 
to walk to Parker Elementary School. 
There is no continuous, safe, pedestrian 
travel-path along the corridor and to the 
school (via Highway 22-A) and adjacent 
parks. 

Adults and children travel to the school, 
the Parker Sports Complex, the PEEP 
Park at Lake Martin, to stores,v and 
to their neighborhoods. Connecting 
businesses on Tyndall Pkwy from close-
by neighborhoods with pedestrian-safe 
sidewalks along Lake and Boatrace is 
critical.

SOLUTION

This project consists of putting in 
pedestrian-safe sidewalks along Business 
Highway 98 from Cedar St to Tyndall 
Parkway, and north from Business 
Highway 98 along Highway 22-A to 
Parker Elementary.

Sidewalks would also be added from 
Business Highway 98 north on West St 
to connect with the sidewalks on Lake Dr. 
Lake Dr sidewalks would be extended to 
Tyndall Pkwy.


